


TOWN OF POUND RIDGE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAWS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Pound Ridge will hold a public hearing at 8:00 pm on Tuesday, September 6, 2022, or as soon thereafter as time permits, at the Town House, 179 Westchester Avenue, Pound Ridge, New York, to hear all interested parties regarding the adoption of proposed Local Law No. 2 of 2022, titled “A LOCAL LAW ALLOWING MEMBERS OF PUBLIC BODIES OF THE TOWN OF POUND RIDGE TO PARTICIPATE IN PUBLIC MEETINGS VIA VIDEOCONFERENCE FROM LOCATIONS OUTSIDE THE TOWN’S GEOGRAPHICAL LIMITS,”  and Local Law No. 3 of 2022, titled “A LOCAL LAW ALLOWING MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD TO PARTICIPATE IN TOWN BOARD MEETINGS VIA VIDEOCONFERENCE FROM LOCATIONS OUTSIDE THE TOWN’S GEOGRAPHICAL LIMITS.”  The text of the proposed local laws may be obtained from the Town Clerk, 179 Westchester Avenue, Pound Ridge, during regular business hours.
The public may attend the meeting in person at the Town House, 179 Westchester Avenue, Pound Ridge, NY or virtually via videoconference using the following information:
Join with video:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82545927581
[bookmark: _GoBack]Join by phone with audio only:	Dial-in number: 929-205-6099
	Meeting ID: 825 4592 7581

All interested parties may attend the hearing, and all will be heard.  Anyone needing accommodations to attend or participate in this meeting is encouraged to contact the Town Clerk.  

Town Board of the Town of Pound Ridge
By Erin Trostle, Town Clerk

Dated at Pound Ridge, New York
August 30, 2022


